NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING COUNCIL RESOLUTION FOR
AN ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATION OF THE TOWN OF PRINCE’S LAKES, INDIANA 

The residents and taxpayers of the Town of Prince’s Lakes, Indiana (the “Town”), are hereby notified that the Prince’s Lakes Town Council will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on July 15, 2024, at the Prince’s Lakes Town Hall, 14 East Lakeview Drive, Prince’s Lakes, IN on the matter of a proposed Council Resolution, appropriating $958.16 from the Town’s Opioid Settlement Restricted Fund to be transferred to the Johnson County Opioid Remediation Grant Program to be used for approved opioid abatement purposes.  The proposed appropriation is in addition to any appropriations provided for in the existing budget and tax levy.  At the public hearing, all persons will have the right to appear and be heard concerning the proposed appropriation.


